We are very excited about our upcoming trip to the Winchester Science Centre on Tuesday, 26th March. There are lots of interesting and fun workshops for the children to take part in, and we hope they are looking forward to the day as much as we are!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here is a reminder of the arrangements for the day:

 Year R, Year 1 and Year 2: Please meet at the Red Jet at 8.30am for the 9.00am sailing. We will return on the 3.00pm sailing from Southampton, arriving back in Cowes at 3.25pm. Please collect your child from the Red Jet terminal.

 Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6: Please meet at the Red Jet at 9.30am for the 10.00am sailing. We will return on the 4.00pm sailing from Southampton, arriving back in Cowes at 4.25pm. Please collect your child from the Red Jet terminal.

 ALL children will require a packed lunch for this day, and extra snacks would be a good idea too. No fizzy drinks or glass bottles please. If your child is entitled to a Free School Meal these had to be ordered by Monday 11th March. If you did not let us know by this date you will need to provide your own packed lunch.

 Children may bring £2.00 spending money if they wish, as there is a gift shop that sells small items such as rubbers, pencils etc. Please make sure your child is in full uniform, including blue slip, sensible school shoes and coat.

